Caroline O'Neill O gﬂ ( //7 CK,._

— — s
From: rache! [
Sent: 31 May 2018 09:05
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Re: Rother Valley Railway plans

My apologies, I misread the last request as you just requiring a postcode.
My full name and address is:

Miss R Yardley

Regards

Rachel Yardley

Sent from my iPhone

On 31 May 2018, at 09:00, TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
<TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Madam,

In order to register your letter as a formal objection we need your full postal address as we cannot
correspond with you using a postcode alone. Any person can object to a TWA application regardless
of where they live in the country.

Kind regards,

Angela Foster

Mrs Angela Foster | Transport and Works Act Orders Unit | RSSS | Department for Transport
Tel: +44(0)20 7944 2474 | Email: angela.foster@dft.gsi.gov.uk
Zone 1/14, Great Minster House, 33 Horseferry Road, London, SW1P 4DR

My usual working hours are 7.30-4.00, Tuesday to Thursday.

From: Rachel [mailto

Sent: 30 May 2018 13:10

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT @dft.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Rother Valley Railway plans

My postcode i_ [ have many friends in this area and visit regularly. Yes, I am a
tourist, but this is also why I am objecting so much!

Regards

R Yardley
Sent from my iPad



On 30 May 2018, at 12:37, TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
<TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.ecov.uk> wrote:

Dear Madam,

Thank you for your e-mail. In order to register your objection formally could you
furnish us with a full postal address please?

Kind regards,

Mrs Angela Foster | Transport and Works Act Orders Unit | RSSS | Department
for Transport

Tel: +44(0)20 7944 2474 | Email: angela.foster@dft.gsi.gov.uk

Zone 1/14, Great Minster House, 33 Horseferry Road, London, SW1P 4DR

My usual working hours are 7.30-4.00, Tuesday to Thursday.

From: Rachel [mailt

Sent: 29 May 2018 16:12

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT @dft.gov.uk>
Subject: Rother Valley Railway plans

[’'m seriously objecting to the following:

Rother Valley Railway (RVR) application for a Transport and Works Act
(TWAQ) which incorporates a Compulsory Purchase Order of land to extend
their railway from Bodiam to Robertsbridge.

As far as [ am aware RVR are providing no extra car parking areas creating
long delays, disruption to the village and local roads. This is going to have
major negative implications to the local shops and amenities with people,
especially locals being discouraged from just popping into the village and
using any of them.

Many thanks for reading this and hopefully understanding the increasingly
worried residents of the effected areas.

Regards

Rachel Yardley
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